
 
 
 

 
 

CITY OF BEVERLY HILLS 
455 N. Rexford Drive 

2nd Floor Council Chambers 
Beverly Hills, CA 90210 

 

Strategic Planning Committee Meeting 
 

HIGHLIGHTS 
 

Thursday, December 6, 2018 
5:00 PM 

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER 
Date / Time   December 6, 2018 / 5:00pm 
 
IN ATTENDANCE: Mayor Julian Gold, MD, City Treasurer Howard Fisher, Facilitator 

Karen Orlansky, Director of Public Works Shana Epstein, Director 
of Community Development Susan Healy Keene, Assistant Director 
of Community Development Ryan Gohlich, Marketing and 
Economic Sustainability Manager Laura Biery, Health & Safety 
Commissioner Daniel Nazarian, Health & Safety Commissioner 
Myra Lurie, Cultural Heritage Commissioner Noah Furie, Policy and 
Management Analyst Cindy Owens, Gabriel Frem, Steve Webb, 
Robbie Anderson, Evan Meyer, Tiffany Saidnia  

 
1) Public Comment 

 Members of the public were given the opportunity to directly address the 
Committee on any item not listed on the agenda  

 Public member Tiffany Saidnia stated that Beverly Hills must evolve and 
provide an experience as a shopping district. Allow for more modern and 
new businesses to establish themselves in Beverly Hills.   

 Public member Robbie Anderson voiced concerns regarding permanent 
seating on Rodeo Drivr and recommended that it be removed from the 
recommendations.  

 Committee guest Steve Webb requested that the existing parking 
ordinances be reviewed.  

2) Discussion/Action on Business Triangle Recommendations 

 Attendees discussed complete streets and alternate forms of transportation 

 Attendees discussed the impact of public use facilities in the triangle to 
accommodate Metro 

 Committee came to consensus on what is to be presented to Council  
 
3) Overview of La Cienega/Wilshire Area of Focus 

 Committee established what the area of focus is and how to move forward 
with the planning.  

Adjourn  

Date / Time  December 6, 2018 / 6:32pm 


